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Question No. SBE15/011 

Senator Rhiannon asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2015: 

 

Senator RHIANNON:   Finally, there is question No. AE15/077. This was about gaining some 

data on the number of FOI requests for 2014. The last quarter, from 1 October to the end of the 

year, was 3,042. But it was noted that some agencies had not reported their figures for this 

quarter, so I was just after the total figure for that year, if that could also be taken on notice, 

please. 

Senator Brandis: Yes. 

Senator RHIANNON: Thank you. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

The total number of FOI requests for 2014 was 30,564.    


